From: Fowler, David

Sent: 16 April 2015 13:25
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 2014/7874/P

Please upload.

D

David Fowler
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From: Sheila Scott P
Sent: 16 April 2015713:

To: Fowler, David

Subject: 2014/7874/P

T am a long time resident on the Hillview Estate WC1 and would like to register my objection to the above
proposed changes to the town hall extension. The proposal indicates that the building will rise considerably
in height both blocking out light for those living in the area and attending Argyll School as well as
completely blocking out St. Pancras Station clock. This is a high density residential area and the proposal
does not appear to take account of the quality of the environment for those living and attending school in
this area.

Sheila M. Scott



